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Greater Lincolnshire Public Service Compact

Apprenticeships: Where are We Now?

Feedback from the Lincs PS Compact Apprenticeships Survey

· The Survey was first conducted in Feb 2017 and the data collected at that stage was collected from the organisations who were Compact members at that time. These organisations hence became the ‘in scope’ organisations.
· Because some of our member organisations are private sector organisations, the collected data was sub-divided into public sector organisations and private sector organisations.
· At the Compact March 2017 Steering Group meeting the Group noted that within our membership there were 409 (326 PS and 83 private) Apprentices employed. The Group decided to set a target of an increase in 12% by the end of the year.

· In Dec 2017 and Jan 2018 the survey was refreshed and the updated data was collected.
· The refresh indicates that in January 2018 414 Apprentices were working in the ‘in scope’ organisations. This is sub divided into 364 in the public sector and 50 within our private sector member organisations.
· Overall the increase is 1.22 %. However within the public sector organisations there has been an increase of 11.66% (12% when rounded to the nearest whole number!). There has been a decrease in the number of Apprentices employed by our ‘in scope’ private sector organisations.

· During 2017 the national picture is that there has been a decrease in the number of Apprenticeship starts. Set against this national backdrop our public sector member organisations are performing well.

Chris Donkin (Facilitator for the Greater Lincolnshire Public Service Compact)
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